
WIGAN CRICKET CLUB WAR MEMORIAL

On the 30
th

June 1920, the then Mayor, 
Councillor James Walkden, unveiled in the old 
club pavilion a memorial to the heroes of the 
Great War, who were connected with Wigan 
Cricket Club.

As time has past, memories of these soldiers 
has gradually faded.

Last year, 2018, the memorial was refurbished 
with Brighter Borough Funding from Councillors 
George Davies, Lol Hunt and Michael 
McLoughlin.

Through our on-going history project we have 
provided a photo and brief description of the, 
life and death, of each of our old members.

Hopefully we have rekindled our memories and 
understanding of the ultimate sacrifice of the 
old members of Wigan Cricket Club.

To fully complete the project we would 
welcome a photo of 2

nd
Lieutenant Thomas 

O’Donahue, would anyone have a photo?












